



LDC Youth Hockey, Inc.

Board of Directors Meeting Minutes
July 19, 2026
Litchfield Civic Arena

Members Present: Jason, Bill, Patrick, Sarah, Stacy, Stephanie, Pete, Chris

Online: Luke

Missing: Micki, Maria, Leah, Brett, Steve

Meeting called to order at 6:05. Motion to approve meeting minutes from June 14, 2026 meeting by Sarah, 2nd by Stacy.

Reports

President

We put up registration for all teams. Jason and Bill met with some parents of a potential 15U team to answer any questions regarding this potential team and to try offer clarity with the plan..

Treasurer

\$53,463.27 - general fund

\$1,908,37 - equipment fund

\$4,593.7 - Thrivent Account

VP/D5

No Updates, next meeting at D5 is in August and will have more info then. Reminder to have all tournaments approved by D5 before posting them.

Secretary

No Updates.

Registrar

44 people registered so far, with new players on almost all teams which is a good sign.

Concessions

Contract with Litchfield for the LARC concessions expires 8-4-2026, we need to work with them to renew for another year, more to come on this next month..

Dibs

We had 36 available hours for Watercade and only 15 were claimed, lots of volunteer help got it done. We need 6 people for the BENO Golf tournament coming up. Dibs hours will count for this.

Safesport/Equipment

Nobody showed up to rent equipment this year. She got the jersey room all cleaned out for Chadd and nothing else new to report.

Fundraising

Watercade participation was not good, lots of unclaimed dibs and volunteer labor to get it done. We could do a better job advertising next year that we need help as this money goes towards the cost of hockey and trying to keep it as cheap as possible. Raised \$1,700 for the root beer floats during the watercade parade. We could sell more if we don't run out of ice cream 3 blocks early. TP & Papertowel fundraiser is coming up, Pete will email Sam's club to get updated pricing for the season. This fundraiser goes directly back to the families to help cover their costs of hockey. We need to discuss the raffle for the season, do we want to offer cash prizes or something else? We will think about this and make a decision at the next meeting. (Ideas for next year watercade, get older kids involved, offer incentives for younger kids, Pizza Party, Lake day or something else, we also need more help next year from adults to help coordinate or supervise etc, we ran out of root beer but not ice cream)

Adver/Recruiting

Nothing New.

D5 Tournament Coordinator

Nothing new to report

Mites

Chris is thinking about Mite Jamborees, will wait to sign up for any until we have a better idea on numbers. He would like a practice session for just the mite coaches once we have ice in Litchfield and will work with schedulers to get it set up..

HAC

Nothing new.

Old Business

- Youth Practice will start in Litchfield on 9-21-2026 with tryouts on October 3rd and 4th..
- Watercade recap- see above in fundraising.

New Business

Are we interested in doing a 10UB team (low commitment) again? If we do this teamt, can we do a Squirt C instead of 10UB due to level of competition. Jason will reach out to D5 and explain this to see our options.

Scheduling is working on travel weekends but they need to know our team slotting, we don't have all our teams figured out yet.

New Ulm would like us to go down there to help them with tryouts, October 11th for peewees/bantams and October 10th for squirts, Luke will reach out to them to get more details. Our teams will be set by then if that matters.

Siri will work on picture day and let us know what works for country gallery.

Next Meeting August 16th**Motion to adjourn at 6:57 by Stacy, 2nd by Sarah**